
 
 

Tuesday 31 August; NO MEETING 
 

 7 Sept;  Zoom meeting;  Matt Potter, Ulladulla Ambulance Station’s Manager 
6:15 fellowship for 6:30pm start 

Invitation will be sent in the morning of Tuesday 7 September 2021. 
 

 

Future Programs:    
 

14 Sept: No Meeting 
 

21 Sept: DG Leo Farrelly Club visit, via Zoom. 
 

28 Sept: Ulladulla High – Denise Lofts, TBC 
 

October is Rotary’s Community Economic 
Development Month 
 

12 Oct: Kurt Provost – All things travel from the 
past, TBC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A President-Elect is required, please be assured that you will get as much support and help as possible by 
all the members. 

 

24 August 2021 Zoom meeting; 
 
Zoom meeting opened by President Tony Fondacaro welcoming members including PP Wayne Fry from 
Queensland and Area Governor Adam de Totth 

Rotary Toast given by Rotarian Louise Garrett. 

Welcome back Community Service/Service Projects Director Ian Tibbles who informed members that the Shipping 
Container has arrived and plans are underway for the container to be fitted out and items from Lynn’s removals need 
to be moved to the shipping container. 

International Director Christine Bell spoke on the recent earthquake and weather events in Haiti and the different 
appeals through Rotary.  A decision to be made by the Board at the next Board meeting. 

President Tony reminded members to wear a mask at the Dunn Lewis Centre and when at the Bunnings BBQ.   
- Bunnings BBQ raised $524 from the BBQ held on the 14th August. Since we started manning the Bunnings’ BBQ, we 
raised $2,200, well done all.  
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 September is Rotary’s Basic Education and Literacy Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Rotary Subs are due. 

18 Sept Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
10, 11mat, 
11, 12mat, 

17, 18 Sept 
 Entertainers. ???? 

Rotary table, Sat 11 or 18/9 

20 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS, Ulladulla 
PS, Budawang SS 

23 Oct Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
Nov Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 

13 Nov Sat BOF Princess Ball 
12-14 Nov  RYPEN Wagga 

8-14 Jan  RYLA 
18-20 Mar   District Conference, Temora 

5 Apr Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Birthdays (till 21 Sept):    7 Sept; Jan Shalhoub, 17 Sept; Jo Jones. 
Anniversaries (till 21 Sept): 7 Sept; Deb and Ian Tibbles, 12 Sept; Claire and Gareth Davies,  

14 Sept, Karri and Murry Conran. 
 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 
 
- Though on a sad note the Bunnings BBQ have been postpone from the month of September due to lockdown, 
Bunnings will contact Club when BBQs are to resume.    
- A proposal was put to members to donated $500 to the Mountain Bike Rider Club after the recent break in of their storage 
container when all their equipment was stolen. Approved by members who were on Zoom meeting. 
- Club Zoom meetings are to be held fortnightly.  The next one will be held on 7th September then 21st September depending on 
COVID Lockdown. 

Almoner Bill Harris informed members that PP Robin Cantrill has recently had a knee replacement going well and is home.  
PP Keith Bennett still undergoing treatment, in good spirits.  PP Tim Gregory has returned to Hospital please feel free to contact 
Tim as there are no visitors allowed into Hospitals at the current time. 

AG Adam de Totth; it was great to see so many members on Zoom as some clubs weren’t even doing Zoom in Lockdown.  
AG Adam reminded members to respect each other and encouraged the club and members to engage in a community project.  
Congratulation to the Club for keeping up fellowship in these difficult and challenging times.   

Rotarian Peter Hodge spoke on the seventh arm of Rotary avenues of service which is the Environment.   
Peter spoke on the Club under taking environmental projects in the community.   
As clubs have been encouraged to do so in the local area from the District.   
The focus being to sustain the environment projects that we may undertake.   
Peter Is undertaking the Ambassador’s Program through Rotary and is part of the Environment team for District.   
Peter also encouraged members to think outside of the box. 

  

  

18 attended the Zoom meeting, including our AG Adam. 

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 

End of Report 
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